
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Coronavirus advice to recent ski trip participants

Dear Parents

As you are aware, Public Health England have updated their Coronavirus advice for educational settings. We are
mindful that the recent trip to Nassfeld, Austria, close to the Italian border, included an excursion where students and
staff skied into and spent time in Pontebba, Udine, a town in northern Italy.

Therefore, please be extra vigilant and should your son develop any symptoms, please self-isolate and call NHS 111,
and notify the School by following our usual absence procedures.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Morgan

HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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